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Cambridge Waste Water Treatment 
Plant Relocation Project

A landscape-led approach, enabling sustainable growth and creating 
a place where water, people and nature can come together.
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Why relocate?

Cambridge City Centre



Key

Relocation will enable the delivery of a new, low 
carbon city district in North East Cambridge which 
could create 8,350 homes and 15,000 jobs over the 
next 20 years.

Designed 
to treat the 
waste water from 
a population 
equivalent of

A 94 ha site incorporating 
a 22 hectare integrated 
waste water and sludge 
treatment plant.

Solar power generation to provide 
up to 7 gigawatt hours (GWh) of 
clean electricity per year.

Operationally net zero
carbon, energy neutral and 
will target a 70 per cent 
reduction in capital carbon.

Ability to comfortably deliver a 
biodiversity net gain of at least 20% for 
both habitat and linear features.

Proposals to plant over 
1100 standard trees, 
52000 young ‘whip’ native 
trees and shrubs, 
and over 5700 l.m.
of native hedgerows.

300,000

The proposed development at a glance



•How are we communicating?
• Letters and emails - These will be sent frequently throughout the project to our customers directly affected by our 

works alongside the progress we make
• SMS updates – We send these for important and quick communications like reminders for anything Traffic related
• Website updates – We update this regularly and always when a new letter goes out
• Face to face meetings – face to face meetings to discuss impact and mitigation
• Social posts – Where possible we post online information
• Press release – We will share this good news story with local press
• Door knocking – The customer experience coordinator will regularly visit site and meet with residents

• Who?
• Residents - Bannold road customers re site compound set up and Horningsea Road – Musgrave Way residents for access 

when we are at that point crossing over.
• Parish Councils
• Local businesses
• Highways

• Schools

If you would like to discuss this work with us, please contact us at
onealliancecustomers@anglianwater.co.uk



Traffic Movements
• There will be no impact on Horningsea village

• There will be a high volume of traffic and we have estimated 68 typical daily movements
 
• Deliveries to site will be between 09.30 – 15.00 Monday to Friday – this is to allow for peak traffic flows

• Reduced speed at Horningsea Road south of A14 

• We do not have any road closures planned

Footpath Diversions
• We will put in place footpath diversions for safety and access when needed
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